
 

 

 

 

 

Mobile phones belonging to children must not be used whilst on the 

school grounds/premises, unless permission is sought from school.  

All pupils were asked to sign an Acceptable Use Agreement at the 

beginning of the year, which included the following statement: 

 

‘I will only use my own technology (e.g. mobile phone or tablet) 

in school when I have permission to do so.’ 

Acceptable Use Agreement 

 

All mobile phones must be turned off on entry to school grounds.  

Under no circumstances should children be using mobile data to 

access the internet or online apps, before entering the building at 

the beginning of the day, during the school day or whilst on school 

grounds at the end of the day.    

 

School will take no responsibility for the loss, damage or theft of 

pupil’s mobile devices on school premises. Pupils who do bring a 

mobile phone into school should hand it into the class teacher at the 

beginning of the school day, where it will be stored in a locked filing 

cabinet.   

 


